NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING:

THE CITY OF PANORAMA VILLAGE, TEXAS WILL HOLD
A PUBLIC HEARING ON SEPTEMBER 7, 2021 AT 5:45 P.M,,
AT THE CITY HALL, 99 HIWON DRIVE, PANORAMA
VILLAGE, FOR ALL CITIZENS INTERESTED IN THE
PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO THE MONTHLY
RESIDENTIAL AND COMMERCIAL WATER AND SEWER

- RATES TO BE CHARGED BY THE WATER WORKS AND

SANITARY SEWER SYSTEM SERVICES INSIDE THE CITY

- BY WHICH WATER AND SEWER RATES ARE INCREASED.

PLEASE DIRECT ANY QUESTIONS TO THE CITY
SECRETARY AT 936-856-2821 OR AT THE CITY HALL.

POSTED THIS 26™ DAY OF AUGUST.

Evans, City Secretary
City of Panorama Village, Texas.




